September 7, 2011 DEP#93-333

8:00 Hearing for Septic Replacement at 117 Kendall Hill Rd., Sally Ross, owner.

Tim Beauchemin, engineer.

Turned in the return recel pts for the notification of abutters.

Was not aware that the stream is an ORW.

New plan received tonight that has the siltation fencing detail as well as adding the 100 ft buffer.
Existing septic tank and lines and trenches

Water isredlly high in the area, but there is a moderate percolation rate.

Fill fits within the limits of the property line.

At the top of the road, thereisfill from the road inward about 10 ft. Wasn't able to get any holes dug
into thefill. Thiswould have moved the system, but in the end wouldn’t have resulted in a much better
situation. Asis, won't have to cut trees or tree edges.

The wetland is on the State property — Willard Brook State Park.

Has the area to put in the correct amount of slope off the system so it doesn’t make sense to put in a poly
or clay barrier surrounding the system.

How will equipment be brought in? Would like some stone at the entrance from the road to keep debris
off the road.

Cathy will write the OOC — no specia conditions that are not aready in our template. But since the
wetland line is off the property, will mark the boundary of the property.

Hearing closed at 8:23pm



